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STEAM Week – Digital Time Capsules 

In the week beginning 10th June, we celebrated STEAM week at Heber.  Each year, the children take part in a number of special 

lessons to celebrate Science, Technology, Engineering, Art and Maths.  This year’s lessons were all around the central theme of 

‘Time’.  Classes from Nursery to Year 6 explored the theme in their own exciting ways, with fun experiments in Science and lots of 

timed exercises in Maths!   

 

The final outcome of the week for each class was a ‘Digital Time Capsule’, designed to showcase our learning as well as give the 

people of the future an insight into what life was like at Heber Primary School in 2024.  The children thought carefully about what 

their lives are like, what is in fashion now and what they thought might change in the future.    

 

Many of the classes in KS2 used their technology and computing skills to build a website, which I know they are very proud of and 

excited to share with you.  Please take some time to click on the links below and explore your child’s Digital Time Capsule.  (Please 

note: you may have to be signed into your child’s Heber Google Classroom account to access the websites.) 

Nursery  

3N 3W 

4S 4LC 

5G 5K  

6A 6F 

 

 

 

 

Reception and Key Stage 1 

Year 2 children produced lovely individual time capsules using their word processing skills, which can be found in the ‘Classwork’ 

section of their Computing Google Classrooms. Similarly, Reception and Year 1 have some great photographs of their activities on 

their respective Google Classroom pages. 

 

Eco Committee Competition Winners!  

Eco Committee have won the Get Set to Go Green plant-based burger competition!  

A few months ago, Year 5 and 6 committee members worked with me to put together a recipe for a protein-rich plant-based burger 

that would be suitable for a Team GB athlete. Each burger had to follow the theme of a previous host nation of an Olympic Games - 

we chose Japan. This week, Green Cuisine (sponsors) contacted me to say that our burger was the winner of the competition, the 

prize being a cooking workshop with a professional chef AND a Team GB athlete! Well done to all in the Eco Committee for 

contributing to the result. Super excited for the prize – details to be announced in the Autumn term!  

Mr. Gilyead   
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https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/17L6pZ-S9Rl-3N03hl6yzU8-ygZSBbc86SUwz8B_H10g/edit?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/heberprimaryschool.com/3nsdigitaltimecapsule2024/home
https://sites.google.com/heberprimaryschool.com/3wsdigitaltimecapsule2024/home
https://sites.google.com/heberprimaryschool.com/4stimecapsule/home
https://sites.google.com/heberprimaryschool.com/4lcdigitaltimecapsule/adults-in-our-school
https://sites.google.com/heberprimaryschool.com/5g-steam-week/home
https://sites.google.com/heberprimaryschool.com/5ktimecapsule/home
https://sites.google.com/heberprimaryschool.com/6as-digital-time-capsule-2024/children-of-6a
https://sites.google.com/heberprimaryschool.com/6fsdigitaltimecapsule2024?usp=sharing
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Year 6 School Journey – Oaker Wood 

This week we welcomed back our Year 6 from their week away at their woodland retreat at Oaker Wood. The photos speak for 

themselves! The children had an amazing time; bonding, challenging themselves and developing their independence.   

 

A huge thank you to Ms Farrelly, Mr Adams, Ms Whorms and Mr Rosko for taking them along and giving them this incredible 

opportunity.  

 

Building Media Literacy in UK Communities 

If you are looking for ways to build your digital skills and media literacy, then look no further. Everyday Digital is a programme from 

Parent Zone funded by the government’s Department for Digital, Technology and Science (DSIT). Everyday Digital focuses on 

improving families’ understanding of five key areas of media literacy: 

1. Content: all the information and media we see or create ourselves  

2. Data: the personal information we leave behind (or share) when online  

3. Environment: knowing how to use and understand online spaces and platforms  

4. Consequences: understanding the possible impact our online behaviours might have, including in the offline world 

5. Positivity: knowing how to make online interactions and environments safer and more rewarding 
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Summer Fair – Can You Help? 

The P&F needs your help! We are looking for donations for 

the summer fair. If you can help with any of these please 

bring them along to the school office w/c 8th July. To keep 

them fresh for the day, please only drop off cakes on 

Friday.  

 

▪ Raffle prizes 

▪ Cakes 

▪ Jolly jam jars 

▪ Second hand toys 

▪ Temporary Tattoos  

▪ Prize toys for games 

 

Thank you! 

 

Academic Excellence Awards 

This week in our Merit Assembly we celebrated the 

successes of a child from each class, who excelled in their 

learning and produced some outstanding work. Well done to 

the following children:  

 

RH Zakiya   RP Aarian 

1C Yusuf   1V Aidan 

2H Thomas  2JP Jack M 

3N Raffy   3W Antwone 

4LC Harry   4S Connie 

5G Heidi   5K George 

6A Janet   6F Zain 

Stars of the Week  

Congratulations to the following children who were chosen 

as the Star of the Week for demonstrating our school 

values this week: 

 

RH Eloa   RP Libby  

1C Sylvie   1V Bea  

2H Hettie   2JP Seamus 

3N Mina   3W Arthur 

4LC Isabel   4S Florence 

5G Jack B   5K Dorothy 

6A Luna   6F Emily 

Staying Safe on the Streets  

A HUGE thank you to PC Grant who is part 

of the Goose Green Safer Neighbourhoods 

Team. He came into school today to talk to 

our Year 5 and 6 children about how to stay 

safe when they are traveling to and from 

school on their own. The children asked 

such great questions and were given 

fantastic advice. 
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This Week in Art 

Year 1 are understandably very proud of their Fantasy Vehicles they designed and painted with added pastel and mark making 

details. Year 2 are also excited to see the final animal sculptures created for their Mark Making and Migration topic. Year 5 worked 

really hard on their perspective skills this week. 
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 July  
Monday 1st – Friday 5th  Year 5 Bikeability 

Tuesday 2nd  Year 6 – Transition workshops 

2H – Tower Bridge visit 

Thursday 4th  Last day of after school enrichment clubs 

2JP – Tower Bridge visit 

Parent workshop – Education Health Care Plans (9:15am) 

P&F Quiz Night (7:00pm) 

Monday 8th – Friday 12th  Year 3 and 4 Swimming at Alleyn’s 

Monday 8th  5K – Greenwich Planetarian visit 

Tuesday 9th  Reception – Golden Hinde visit 

Thursday 9th (4:00pm – 6:00pm) Netball Tournament - Parents, ex Heber pupils, current pupils & Heber staff 

Sunday 14th  P&F Summer Fair 

Monday 15th – Friday 19th  Year 3 and 4 Swimming at Alleyn’s 

Monday 15th  5G – Greenwich Planetarian visit 

Year 6 performance at Alleyn’s 

Tuesday 16th  Sports Day 

Wednesday 24th  Last day of term – School closes at 2:00pm 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly (9:15am) 
 

House Points Rigal Mycroft Valdez Ndume 

 

    

This Week 750 750 757 756 

Total 5215 5218 5215 5221 
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